
Anne Sado, President
George Brown College of Applied Arts and Technology
St. James Campus
200 King Street East Toronto, ON M5A 3W8
asado@georgebrown.ca

Thursday, March 25, 2021

Re: Reinstating note-takers at George Brown College

Dear President Sado,

We hope this finds you well. We would like to add our collective voices as elected officials to request that George
Brown College reinstate the note-takers whose contracts were terminated and that remain so. These individuals were
providing a specialized and tailored service for students with disabilities whose level of attention and care cannot be
replicated by automated programs.

Our concern is for the accessibility of the students with disabilities, and for the loss of decently paid labour for the
contracted workers. We are also concerned that the workers have not been informed of whether the transition to the
“Note Taking Express” app is permanent, or rather for the duration of the pandemic.

We are calling for these contract workers to be reinstated to their former positions and for the utmost to be done to
ensure high quality and professional note-taking services to students with disabilities.

We look forward to hearing from you on how these concerns will be addressed.

Yours sincerely,

Jessica Bell
MPP, University–Rosedale
Critic, Housing, Tenant Rights, and Urban Planning

Joel Harden
MPP, Ottawa Centre
Critic, Accessibility and Persons with Disabilities

Councillor Mike Layton
Ward 11, University-Rosedale

mailto:asado@georgebrown.ca


cc:

Andy Lehrer
OPSEU 557 (George Brown College)
arlcanada@gmail.com

Megan Carter
President, OPSEU Local 557
megan.reddick@yahoo.ca

Megan Park
OPSEU/SEFPO
mpark@opseu.org

MPP Suze Morrison
Toronto Centre
SMorrison-QP@ndp.on.ca
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